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From: Dianne Watts 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 11:16 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Protect greyhounds

Dear Director, 
 
Greyhound racing is an industry that should be totally abolished.   It is an inherently cruel and out-dated form of 
entertainment used by a small number of our population. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dianne Watts 

 




